
The new school year is off to a great start with implementing all of 
the new ideas and improvements to our PBIS model. Students are 
learning about all of the great rewards and incentives we have in 
place for positive behavior throughout our school. Congratulations 
to all of the classrooms who earned the Silver Spoon award this 
month for demonstrating Bywood Banner Behaviors in our 
cafeteria!

Welcome back to another school 
year!  This is my September 
Principal’s Corner and I hope you 
enjoy my first edition for the year.  
I am very impressed with the way 
our school year has begun.  All of 
our students are adjusting to the 
routines and procedures of school, 
and getting exposure to all of the 
wonderful learning opportunities 
that are offered at Bywood.  Our 
teachers and students are working 
extremely hard to set and achieve 
their goals, and to ensure that 
everyone achieves their own 

individual success.  This year we 
welcomed many new teachers and 
staff, and I am excited fro you to 
meet them! This is going to be 
another great year, and I look 
forward to working with all of 
you to move our school ahead 
and strive for continuous 
improvement. I will be sharing 
much more information about our 
school in the upcoming Home 
and School Meetings and out 
Title I Information Night in 
October. Please join us! 

Mr. McEntee’s Principal’s Corner



Pictures from each grade level 
represent the positive feeling you 
get when you walk around our 
school! Students are learning, 
teachers are busy getting the 

school year started, and Bywood 
looks and feels great!



October 

Looking 
Ahead...

monday wednesday friday

2 

12:30 early 
dismissal 

4 

5th grade Art 
Museum 

14 

Schools 
Closed

16  

Home & School 
Meeting  

6:00 PM

18  

31 

Fall Festival 
Parade

Bywood Welcomes all of our new Staff! 

First Grade:	 	 Second Grade:	 	 	 Third Grade: 

Eric Arganbright	 	 Nickarena Gilpin	 	    Amanda Diamond 
Emily Cirillo 
Nicole Crawford              Fifth Grade: 
Kristen Fuller	                Christina DeJohn 
Anna Wilson                Jamie McPeak 
                                   Joan Schiarrino 



	 Teachers are working hard to get to know their 

students, and student are working hard to learn all 

of the routines, procedures, and expectations of 

their teachers. We have had a very busy month, 

and even more exciting things are coming our way 

in the next few months. Please be sure to be a part 

of all of our upcoming events such as our Title One 

Parent Night, Movie Night, Anti-Bullying Night, 

and our Home & School Meeting! Pictured below 

is our first EL Parent session for the year. Our EL 

teachers, Mrs. Venn, Mrs. Delaney, Mrs. Gali, and 

our newest member of the team, Mrs. Babylon, are 

eager to get the year started with information for 

our parents and families!

First Grade 

students are 

ready to 

learn!


